From: Michael Khalil

To: pointtopoint
Subject: Point to Point Transport Regulation
Date: Thursday, 20 April 2017 10:54:09 AM

In regards to article 69 of driver regulations (Hire vehicle),proposing SydneyAirport employees to direct/move
vehicles, i strongly OBJECT to them being authorized to hand out penalty notice of $550, my reasons are as
follows

(1)They are unfair, unfit and improper trained to deal with drivers

(2)Their prejudice and their ability to manipulate the timed pay parking zones they operate at SydneyAirport |
see as a huge

CONFLICT OF INTEREST

(3)Being fair and just in carrying out their jobs without prejudice and provocative behavior

Once again | strongly OBJECT to this approach by state government in allowing SydneyAirport employees to
have any bearing on penalty notices as we have more than enough Law enforcement officers to comply the
regulations

l.e NSW police,compliance officers (Transport nsw)
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